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ASX CORRECTIVE ACTION COMPLETED 
 
 

Stargroup Limited (ASX: STL) wishes to advise that as previously advised to the market on 
26 June 2017, the Company was required to take corrective action to remedy a breach of the ASX 
listing rule 10.11 by procuring that some shares be disposed of by 31 July 2017.  
 
The Company wishes to advise that the corrective action has been completed. 
 
 
FURTHER INFORMATION 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Sungki Lee 
Company Secretary 
Stargroup Limited     
Tel: +61 419 912 566     
E: sungki@starpaymentsystems.com.au 
 


